
 

  

 Newsletter Friday 12th January 2018 

Menu Week: Week beginning 15th January will be Week 3   

Message from Mrs Garratt 

 

1. We have a new poster up in the reception area and on the outside notice board with regards to 

conduct from visitors to our school. I would really appreciate it, if when you are visiting the school, 

you take a few moments to read it, thank you. We will not tolerate any abuse from parents or 

visitors at our school or on our school grounds. 

2. Pupils must hand their mobile phones in to their class teacher when they arrive at school please. 
 
3. Please let school know if your child is not attending as early as possible after 8am - we need to 
know the reason so we are not putting them down as an unauthorised absence. 
 
4. We have been advised by the Police that due to the current climate we need to have a ‘lock down’ 
protocol in place in school. We are going to make this as easy and as much fun as possible for our 
children. We will practise it once a year and will always let parents know beforehand when we are 
going to do this. 
 
5. Russell House request please…. We are starting a gardening project down at Russell House, could 
anyone offer any large pieces of polythene? 
 
6. Sixth Form request please… Has anybody got any unwanted hanging baskets we could have? 
 

 

On Line Safety Information Sessions 

 

1 in 3 children are victims of online bullying - keep 

your child safe. 

West Mercia Police, Worcestershire County Council, Parents' Voice and Youth Workers are holding 
two identical FREE drop-in events to help raise awareness of online safety and help you to protect 
your children from online bullying and harassment. Staff from each team will be on hand to give 
support and advice about keeping your child safe online. 

 
The Hive, The Butts, Worcester, WR1 3PD 
Saturday 20th January, 10am-1pm AND Wednesday 7th February, 1pm-5pm 

PINE Class  
 
This week in Pine we have been learning about emotions and 
feelings.  This is Bradley and Joseph representing ‘sad’ and ‘shocked’. 



 

10 I Class News 

10 I have been taking part in Clubbercise classes with an external instructor. We chose 

Clubbercise as our fitness class for this term to support our ASDAN curriculum. Reminder to 

10 I parents; if you'd like your child to have a set of glow-sticks for this class, they will need 

£3.00. 

Also 10 I Class have been using the local golf club to practice their skills. They have been 

working on using different golf clubs and aiming and hitting targets. Pupils have been taking 

turns and learning how to keep safe in the new environment.  

 

  
 

 

 

 

12BC Class 
Class 12BC have started to explore, and find out about the Hindu Spring 

festival of Holi.  We have been looking at different colours, and making 

paint splat pictures.  

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

  

  
 

JANUARY 

17 Parents Evening (3.30 – 5.30) – Have you returned your slip? 

17 Life Beyond School Event for ages 9 – 14 (will run in school from 2pm) 

31 Year 9 Girls & Boys DTP & Meningitis ACWY Vaccination – Have you returned 
your form? 

++ 

         Life Beyond School Event 2018 
 

 

 

Information Event for Years 9 to 14 

Chat about your future 

Meet different providers 

Pick up information   

 

 

 

Colleges 

Employment 

Day Activities 

Training 

Support agencies 

Future choices 

Supported living 

Finance 

Wyre Forest School  

Wyre Forest School, Habberley Road, 

Kidderminster, DY11 6FA 

 

Wednesday 17th January 2018 

2.00 pm—6.00 pm 
 

 

 

 

This event will be held in the school hall 

and runs alongside the school parents 

evening 
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